

Culcheth Community Primary School

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 24th May 2019



Cross Country

Thank you so much to all our runners who took part in our annual Cross Country Race on Tuesday.

Also, a big thanks to all the children and parents who helped to marshal this event. A special mention to Mrs Jacobs and Mrs Jeffs for their kind donation of water and snack bars to keep everyone going!!

Summer Fair - Book a Stall!

We are holding our annual Summer Fair on Friday 12th July at Culcheth Primary. If you are interested in having a stall, please contact the school office. Stall prices are £10. Thankyou.

After-school Club Fees from Sept

In order to allow us to offer the same variety of clubs, of which many run at a loss, please note from September all after-school clubs will be chargeable, whether your child attends link club or wraparound, the fee will still apply.

From September all after-school clubs will be on ParentPay for you to book on and pay for. Thanks

School Book Fair

Our school book fair will be held each day after school from Monday 10th – Friday 14th June. It is open to all parents and children. If you purchase two books, you get the third book for free! More information will be sent home with your child after half-term.

School Lottery

Join our School Lottery and be in with a chance of winning a great Tech Bundle as well as a weekly prize and the chance to win £25,000 every week.

Buy a lottery ticket this half-term for a chance to WIN an Amazon Echo, Fire TV stick, Echo Dot and Fire HD8!

Tickets costs just £1 per week and raise much appreciated school funding.

Please support our School and join at www.yourschoollottery.co.uk. Thank you.



Nicola Jones - £22.80 !!!

St Roccos Fun Run

Sunday 29th September at 3pm – Walton Hall & Gardens. Please register at www.stroccos.org.uk.

Diary dates to note

24/5	School closes	
4/6	School reopens	
5/6 -	Yr 3 residential to Conway	
6/6	centre	
12/6	Year 6 leavers photos	
12/6	Bags 2 School collection	
13/6	Yr 2 trip to Southport	
19/6	Yr 1 trip to Knowsley Safari	
24/6	Yr 1/2 Tokyo Multi-Activity	
	Event at Orford Jubilee Hub	
24/6 -	Yr 5/6 residential to	
28/6	Colomendy	
26/6	Yr 3/4 Tokyo Multi-Activity	
	Event at Orford Jubilee Hub	

Maths Whizz

1st: Peter, Year 6 2nd: Jack, Year 3 3rd: Owen, Year 4

Commended Awards

The following children have been commended - well done!

Reception: Frankie, Oliver, Dylan,

Imelda, Ruby, Alby

Year 1: Lewis, Evie B, Riley, Laycie

Year 2: Lilly J, Natalia, Jamie

Year 3: Zack, Payton, Rhys, Reece

Year 4: Leah, Amelia

Year 5: Lola, Kyle, Lucinda, Mia

Year 6: The whole class!

Attendance – w/e 24th May 2019

Reception	96.6%	
Year 1	93.5%	
Year 2	100%	
Year 3	91.0%	
Year 4	97.9%	
Year 5	98.5%	
Year 6	96.3%	
Average		
Reward when average is 97.5% or		
more		

Events this week:

Trips

- Reception, Yr 1 and 2 enjoyed a trip in the sun to Walton Gardens on Monday
- Year 5 enjoyed taking part in the Change 4 Life Festival on Tuesday at Orford Jubilee Hub.
- Our Choir performed at a tea dance today to the local community to celebrate 150 years of Sainsburys!

Sporting News:

- Well done to our Year 4 football team who played a friendly match against Winwick on Monday.
- Some of our children in Years 3-6 represented Culcheth Primary at the Woolston Cross Country race on Thursday. There were 80+ runners and we came in the top 40, very well done to everyone!

Bags 2 School

Our next 'Bags 2 School' collection takes place on Wednesday 12th June. Please help us to raise funds for school by having a sort out – a great reason to do more summer shopping!

Thank you for your continued support